Chris O'Brien
“

From: Michael Wright <mikew@americadtech.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 9:21 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Concerned Rhode Island Boater

As a Rhode Island boater, | strongly oppose House Bill 6256 and urge the committee to reject this bill. Even though I live
in Massachusetts, | choose to boat in Rhode Isiand because it isn’t Taxachusetts. Don’t become another industry killer.

Rhode Island boater for 22 years!

Michael ) Wright
781-363-3600
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